
 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                

Wednesday 14th July 2021 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6, 

 

Year 6 Performances Monday 19th July and Tuesday 20th July 

 

As you will be aware, Year 6 have been working hard on their performance of the ‘The Next Big 

Step’ ready to share with you next week.   

 

During this time, we have worked hard to maintain class bubbles and ensure that all adults and 
children remain safe.  We really want our pupils to make amazing memories with their teachers 
and friends and enjoy their remaining days in school before the summer break. Therefore we are 
putting extra precautions in place to ensure that we remain COVID safe.  This includes keeping 
doors and windows open for the duration of the performance and allowing a maximum of 30 
adults to attend each performance so that social distance can be maintained. 

 

Due to the national rise in COVID cases, we require anyone over the age of 11 who 

attends the performance to: 

 use the hand sanitiser provided before entering the hall (available at the door); 

 wear a face covering for the duration of the performance. 

                 If you are not wearing a mask, you may not be allowed entry.   

 

At a time when many schools are cancelling or holding virtual productions, at Cypress we are 
aiming to provide the best possible end of year experience for all our Year 6 pupils in a safe 
environment. Whilst we are aware of the changes in national guidance, the safety of all adults and 
children remains our focus at all times.  We hope that you can appreciate the need for vigilance 

and look forward to seeing you next week. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs N Carpenter 

Head of Upper School 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


